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Letter from the Editor 
	
 

On behalf of our editorial board, it gives me great pride to present this third 
volume of the LSE Law Review.  
 

As an independent student-led journal established in 2015, our goal this year 
was to sustain the vision of its founders. Building on this strong early leadership, 
we shared the aim for the LSE Law Review to serve as a forum for students, 
practioners, and academics to express their perspectives on some of the most 
important contemporary legal issues around the world.   
 

Our third volume marks several exciting milestones in the continuation of 
these efforts. This year we received interest from students from numerous 
academic institutions, resulting in an unprecedented number of submissions on 
all areas of law, from jurisdictions around the world. The LSE Law Review is now 
issued with an International Standard Serial Number (ISSN) by the British 
Library; all articles will be assigned a Digital Object Identifier (DOI); and the 
journal is linked to LSE Research Online and other databases. We hope this 
electronic inclusion broadens the journal’s reach and encourages the submission 
of high-quality scholarship. We are indebted to Ms. Lucy Lambe and LSE Library 
staff for their invaluable assistance throughout this process.  
 

On behalf of our editorial board, I extend profound gratitude to the LSE 
Department of Law, especially Professor Jeremy Horder, Professor Andrew 
Murray, and Ms. Sarah Lee for their continued financial support and enthusiasm 
for this project. Furthermore, we thank The Rt Hon. Professor Sir Robin Jacob, 
Hugh Laddie Professor of Intellectual Property Law and Director of the Institute 
of Brand and Innovation Law, University College London, for joining us at the 
third annual Launch Night as our honorary LSE Law alumni guest speaker.  
 

We also thank our corporate and prize sponsors Francis Taylor Building 
(Ms. Deirdre Mahon), 11KBW (Ms. Claire Halas), and 3 Verulam Buildings (Mr. 
Robin Jackson) for their generous support and continued interest in partnering 
with the Review. We also show our appreciation to the LSESU Law Society and 
its executive committee for their collaboration and commitment of resources, 
which makes this journal possible.  
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I am also delighted to thank the authors included in this volume for selecting 
the LSE Law Review to publish their thought provoking contributions.  

 
 Finally, I would like to personally thank the dedicated editors of this year’s 
board: Claire, Florence, Gloria, Kelly, Lora, Lubaba, Lucas, Marcus, May Quin, 
Pavlina, Sarah, Shan, and Shukri. It was an honour to work and learn alongside 
you, and I am proud of our collective accomplishments encompassed in this 
volume. I look forward to following your promising future endeavours closely, as 
your colleague and friend. 
 

I have every confidence that next year’s board will advance the progress 
made over the last three years, and I am eager to follow these transformations as 
an alumni and LSE Law Review subscriber.  
 
 

Grady Arnott 
Editor-in-Chief 2017-18  
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